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Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
This week in Assembly, we listened to the Gospel reading of The Feeding of the Five Thousand.  
Just as Jesus asked his disciples to feed the hungry crowd, we reflected on how we too can ensure everyone 
has enough to eat in our world. We took a moment to thank God for the food we have, and for all the blessings 
we have been given. 
 
Thankyou Mrs Lees for leading our Assembly on Monday. 
 

Year 1 trip to Cockfields Farm: 

Year 1 had an amazing time at Cockfield's Farm this week. They 
packed their day with exciting activities, including tractor rides and 
feeding a variety of farm animals like goats, sheep, alpacas, and 
cows – who were all very hungry! 

They also got to pet some rabbits and guinea pigs. Buster the 
bunny even tried to nibble on a few coats, adding to the fun! It was 

a hands-on experience 
that all the children 
thoroughly enjoyed. 

 
 
 
The staff at Cockfield’s Farm commented on our children’s wonderful 
behaviour and manners, we are very proud. 
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Year 2 trip to Whitworth Art Gallery: 

Year 2 had a wonderful time visiting Whitworth Art Gallery. They had a tour of the gallery and looked closely at 
some of the indoor and outdoor sculptures. They worked in teams to create sculptures of their own using lots 
of interesting materials. Well done Year 2! 

 

       

Women’s Euros: 
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The excitement is building at CCIS as the Women's Euros kick off next week, with our Lionesses defending 
their European title. We have got a fantastic couple of weeks planned at school, filled with exciting football 
activities and even some geography. Each class has been allocated a team in Mr. Helsby's draw to research 
and support: 

 Nursery: Wales 
 RN3: Netherlands 
 R1: Poland 
 R2: Sweden 
 1O: England 
 1DW: Spain 
 1BW: Italy 
 2N: Germany 
 2W: Belgium 
 2L: Portugal 

If you do help your child research their team's country or flag, please send their work into school – we would  
love to share it.  

The  theme for the Women's Euros this year is  ‘Belong, Support, Unite.’ We will be exploring what these 
words mean with our children in particular thinking about belonging. 

We are excited to celebrate women's football and shout loud and proud for our England team!! 

 

 

Helping families with food during the holidays – Stockport Summer Holiday Help Scheme 

Stockport’s Holiday Help Scheme, which starts on Monday 21 July, means that families can access a food 
parcel from Stockport Foodbank each week of the five weeks summer holidays which will provide 3 days worth 
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of food tailored to the size of the family and, where possible, will cater for any dietary requirements. Any family 
can be helped. 

If you feel that you would benefit from support please email me in confidence and I will make a referral for you.  

headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 

Tesco Stronger Starts Project: 

We are pleased to inform you that our application for the Tesco Stronger Starts program has been accepted. 
Our project, a School Grounds Orienteering Course, will now proceed to a customer vote in Tesco stores. 

This initiative aims to enhance health, wellbeing, and outdoor learning through the establishment of an 
orienteering course within our school premises. 

Voting will be active in the following Tesco stores from the first week of July until the end of September: 

 Cheadle Hulme Express (SK8 7AB) 
 Heaton Moor Express (SK4 4DU) 
 Stockport Extra (SK1 2BT) 
 Hazel Grove Stockport Express (SK7 6DT) 
 Heald Green Manchester Express (SK8 3QA) 
 Cheadle Express (SK8 1DW) 
 Cheadle Stockport Road Express (SK3 0PW) 
 Gatley Church Road Express (SK8 4ES) 
 Stockport Mersey Express (SK1 1RA) 

Please share this list with friends, family, and anyone in the community who might be able to pop into one of 
these stores and vote for our school. Your support can help us bring this fantastic outdoor learning opportunity 
to our pupils!  
 
SUMMER FAIR: Friday 27th June: 4pm-6.30pm 
 

We look forward to seeing you all later. 
 

Summer Fair Reminders 

Just a few important reminders for our Summer Fair: 

 Both the front and back gates will be open. If you are parking at the front, please do so respectfully. 
 The Forest School area is out of bounds for everyone. 
 Get ready for some fantastic performances! Our Irish dancers will be on at 5:00 PM, followed by the 

Year 2 Choir at 5:30 PM. 
 The "Name the Teddy" winner will be announced at 6:00 PM. 
 The raffle will be drawn at 6:15 PM – good luck 

 
Forest School Dates: 

 Friday 4th July: Nursery & Reception 
 Friday 11th July: Nursery, Reception & Year 1 
 Friday 18th July: Year 2 
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Parish news: 
St Vincent's news: 
On 6th July, St Vincent's is holding a Children's Mass for the Pilgrims of Hope Jubilee Year. Children are invited 
to take part by helping with readings, prayers, offertory, collection and singing. If you would like your child to 
take part, contact Veronica Martin on veronicammartin@hotmail.com  or else just come along and join us at St 
Vincent's that day 
 
                                                        
I look forward to seeing you at the School Fair. 

Mrs Glynn 

 
headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 

   Tel:  4858733 
  

Congratulations to our new Stars of the Week: 

Nursery: Halle & Belle 

R1: Ivy & Tommy 

R2: Vinnie & Catherine 

RN3: Hallie & Theo 

1O: Lorenzo & Mabel 

1DW: Freddie & William F 

1BW: William & Gabriella 

 2L:  George & Teddy Mc 

2W: Nicholas & Dawson 

2N: Jessica & Emilia 

Diary Dates  

Monday 30th June: 9.15am Nursery Sport’s Morning  
Wednesday 2nd July 9.15-
10.15 am 

Year 2 choir performance and coffee morning. All welcome 

Thursday 3rd July New Reception Parents Meeting 7pm 
Friday 4th July  Nursery & Reception Forest School 
Wednesday 9th July New Nursery Parents Meeting 7pm 
Friday 11th July 8.50-
9.15am 

Thumbs Up 

Friday 11th July  Nursery, Reception & Year 1  Forest School 
Monday 14th July: 9.30am  Nursery Assembly 
Tuesday 15th July: 9.30am Class 2L Assembly 
Wednesday 16th July: 
9.30am 

Class 2N Assembly 

Thursday 17th July: 
9.30am 

Class 2W Assembly 

Friday 18th July  Year 2 Festival day in Forest School 
Tuesday 22nd July 3.30-
4.30pm 

Year 2 disco    more details to follow 

Wednesday 23rd July School closes for summer break 
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